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New Interchange and Extension to Open as Part of First Coast Expressway Project  

Jacksonville –  As part of the First Coast Expressway project, the newly constructed interchange 

at State Road 23 and I-10 and a new segment of roadway from I-10 to Beaver Street (U.S. 90) is 

expected to open to traffic Thursday, September 13, weather and schedule permitting.  

Tolling on the First Coast Expressway from I-10 to Blanding Boulevard will begin once 

construction is completed later this fall.  

Construction on the next phase of the First Coast Expressway, which runs from Blanding 

Boulevard to the St. Johns River, is scheduled to begin in early 2019, weather and schedule 

permitting. For more information, visit www.firstcoastexpressway.com.  
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